
It is hard to believe that the 2024-2025 school year is coming to a close.  This year has flown right
by! The end of the year is an exciting time for all and still an important time for instruction. Please
help us by ensuring that your child is getting a good night’s rest, eating a healthy breakfast at home
(if not eating at school), and coming to school on time ready to learn, especially on our testing
days for grades 3-5.  Our entire staff here at Millwood Elementary School has thoroughly enjoyed
each student and watching them grow. Thank you for trusting us with your most valuable and
precious gift(s)!
The end of the 2024-2025 school year means summer vacation. To prevent 
the “summer slide,” encourage children to read for pleasure—both 
independently and aloud—and consider fun challenges or programs that 
spark motivation. Integrate hands-on learning through everyday activities 
like cooking, crafting, or simple science experiments and weave math into 
daily life by counting items, measuring ingredients, or playing math-based 
games. Explore summer learning programs at libraries, community centers, 
and schools and plan educational outings to museums, zoos, or historical 
sites for immersive experiences. Finally, keep the whole family engaged with 
board or card games that reinforce reading and math skills while fostering 
curiosity and togetherness. For those returning for the 2025-2026 school 
year, we look forward to seeing you in July!

 

Millwood Elementary School is a Title I school. Title I is the largest federal aid program for our
nation’s schools. The primary purpose of Title I funding is to provide financial assistance to
school districts and schools with high numbers or high percentages of children from low-
income families to help ensure that all children meet challenging state academic standards.
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Mrs. Rebecca Osteen, Teacher of
the Year

School Personnel
Today I will do my best to be the
best.
I will listen.
I will follow directions.
I will be honest.
I will respect the rights of others.
I can learn.
I will learn.
I know it’s all up to me.

Mustang Pledge

May 5-9 - Staff Appreciation Week!
May 5, 6, 8 - 4  & 5  grade testingth th

Friday, May 9, 5-7 - 5  grade danceth

May 13 - 3 -5  grade testing; May 14 - 4  grade testing rd th th

Tuesday, May 13 - Sweet Frog Spirit Night
Thursday, May 15 - Kindergarten Graduation
Friday, May 16 - Field Day
Monday, May 19 - 2  & 4  grade Award Ceremoniesnd th

Monday, May 19, 10:00 - 5  grade Graduationth

Tuesday, May 20 - PreK & 1  grade Award Ceremoniesst

Wednesday, May 21 - 3  grade Award Ceremonyrd

May 21-22 - Student half-days
Thursday, May 22 - Last day of school!

Upcoming Dates


